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School Health Advisory Council
Minutes

February 16, 2022

The School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) met on February 16, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. The meeting
was held in the McLeish Lecture Hall at Sharyland High School. Cindy Torres, Chairman of the
SHAC, welcomed all members of the council to the meeting.

The first item of business was to discuss old business. The number of COVID Positive Cases
were reviewed from the dashboard.

For new business, Ron Adame, Athletic Director for Sharyland ISD, presented on physical
education in the district. David Culberson presented on internet safety with mobile devices.

An announcement was made that the next School Health Advisory Meeting would be held in
April. With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



